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INDIANA 
TEAMSTERS 

    

Dear Teamster Brothers and Sisters: 
 

We are proud to announce that when it’s time to renew your license 

plates all active and retired Indiana Teamsters can now purchase 

Teamster Special Group Recognition License Plates. You, your 

spouse and your family members can all show your pride in being a 

member of our great Teamsters Family.  
 

There is no limit to the number of Teamster Special Group 

Recognition License Plates that you can purchase.  So, if you own a 

car, pickup truck, motorcycle, etc., you can purchase whatever number 

of plates you want.  
 

We are also very proud and pleased to announce that the Indiana 

Teamsters have partnered with Indiana FOP Foundation, Inc., which 

is a not-for-profit corporation established for the purpose of assisting the 

surviving spouses and dependents of Indiana Police Officers who have 

been injured or killed in the line of duty. The proceeds from the 

purchase of the Teamster Special Group Recognition License Plates 

will go to the Indiana FOP Foundation, Inc. 
 

After January 1, 2025, just go to your nearest Indiana BMV Location or 

online at mybmv.com when it’s time for renewal. No special form is 

needed and let them know you would like a Teamster Special Group 

Recognition License Plate. 
 

Also, if you have already renewed a regular plate you can update to a 

Teamster Special Group Recognition License Plate for an additional 

fee of $9.50 
             Car and Pickup Truck               Motorcycle 

       


